
 
 

October 19, 2012 

 

Mr. David Read        Via Email 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection   David.Read@dep.state.fl.us 

Division of Air Resource Management     

 

Cc: Jeff Koerner  

Florida Department of Environmental Protection   Via Email 

Division of Air Resource Management    Jeff.Koerner@dep.state.fl.us 

 

Cc: Cindy Zhang – Torres     Via Email 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection: Southwest District  

Air Permitting     Cindy.Zhang-Torres@dep.state.fl.us 

 

 

Re: Tampa Electric Company 

 Polk Power Station 

Draft Permit Application  

Permit Nos. 1050233 – 028 – AV; 1050233 – 029 – AC; 1050233 – 032 – AC  

 

Dear Mr. Read: 

 

Pursuant to Rule 62-110.106(12), F.A.C., enclosed is the proof of Publication Notice of Draft Permit 

Application.  This notice was published in the legal section of The Lakeland Ledger on Friday, 

September 7, 2012. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any concerns or questions feel free to contact me 

at (813) 228-4740. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
(No Electric Signature) 

 

Lyndsey Baldyga 

Engineer – Air Programs 

Environmental Health & Safety 

Tampa Electric Company 
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Enclosure 
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